
 
 
 
 
 

March 20, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Jacques Repussard  
President of ETSON Association  
9226 Fontenay-aux-Roses  
Cedex 
France 
 
Dear Mr. Repussard: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter to Chairman Allison Macfarlane dated February 21, 
2013 concerning sharing the European Technical Safety Organizations Network Safety Guides.  
Thank you for the information.  
 
 Sincerely,  
 
 
 /RA/ 
 Annette L. Vietti-Cook  


